
Item 6 – Street Naming and Numbering Policy  

 
The attached report was considered by the Improvement and Innovation 
Advisory Committee on 25 November 2021.  The relevant Minute extract was 
not available prior to the printing of this agenda and will follow when 
available. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


